
 
 
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

January 5, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Ron Smith, Co-Chair Stella Van Ness and Committee Members Jim Powell, 
Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Darrell Larson, Gail Giordano, Bruce Lamb, Chet Sharpe, Sun 
City Hall of Fame President Lovie Tiedje and Sun City Bowling Association President Roger 
Beebe 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Guests:  RCSC Board President Rich Hoffer  
 
Election of Secretary 2017:  Darrel Larson was nominated to continue as Secretary for 2017.  
There were no other nominations for Secretary.  After the vote, Darrell Larson was unanimously 
elected Secretary. 
 
Approval of prior meeting Summary:  The Summary from the December 1, 2016 meeting was 
approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy informed the committee that a bowling 
ball giveaway begins on February 1, 2017 with the drawing on March 6, 2017.  Only RCSC 
Cardholders that are league members are eligible.  Two bowling balls will be chosen one for a 
women and one for a man.  The balls are furnished by Bruce Lamb of “Your Strike Shop”.  
Bowling rates were increased by 24% due to the passing of Proposition 206 in November.  Lake-
view and Bell lanes show a decrease in bowlers for 2016 compared to 2015.  Cardholder League 
income and total open play were also down but Guest league was up by $17,000.   
 
Don Meyer, USBC League Director:  Don informed the Committee of the upcoming 59th 
Annual Senior Open and Masters being held at RH Johnson Lanes in Sun City West in January.  
Entry forms are locate at all bowling alleys in the Metro area. 
 
Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Lovie reported on the upcoming awards 
banquet and annual meeting to be held in February. More information will be available soon. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger informed the Committee that 
current membership is at 686.  The 2016-2017 New Year’s Eve Bowler-Rama held at Lakeview 
Lanes was a huge success.  Entry forms for the Doubles Tournament scheduled for March 3rd and 
4th are available at both Lakeview and Bell Centers.  
 
Old Business: Break the Bank monies was discussed again with the decision to inform all 
participants of the rules and regulations. 
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New Business:  Questions were raised concerning the tape on the carpet and steps in the 
approach areas and when it might be removed and Randy informed the Members that Lane 
Bumpers at Lakeview Lanes should be installed in two weeks. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:53am. 
 
Next meeting:  February 2, 2017 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 
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